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WEST END ESHER  
CRICKET CLUB 

 WEST END MOTOR CLUB 
 
Unfortunately the Motor Club has little to report this 
time, but we look forward to hearing all about the 
club’s latest adventures in the Autumn Edition. 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear All,  
After a very tough season last year we have now  managed 
to recruit more players and for the first time for 4 years we 
have on occasions  been able to even put out a third team . 
     As many of you have kindly commented the new site screens 
are a great improvement and really help make the cricket 
ground look as good as any in the surrounding areas. 
      Both our first and second team are doing reasonably 
well with the outside chance of promotion for our second 
team!  This year we have no overseas player, but        
Amandeep has joined our club and is currently averaging 
over 200 having scored two amazing centuries for the 1st 
team.   He is a wonderful cricketer and would grace any 
top club in the UK so please come down and watch him if 
the opportunity occurs. 
     Our Junior section under the new leadership of Chris 
Hambleton is as you can see from Friday nights is still 
thriving with a number of our younger colts now playing 
for the senior sides on Saturdays and Sundays.  
A first for us this season is a girls under 13’s section man-
aged by Tracey Townsend which is growing and going 
from strength to strength! 
  
PARTY BY THE POND featuring MADHEN is our nor-
mal fundraising event (held in the flower show marquee) 
on SUNDAY 26TH AUGUST 7.30pm onwards ….tickets 
are available on line from www.weecc.co.uk, behind the 
bar at the club or direct from Katie Fernandes; so please 
bring along family and friends as I can promise you a won-
derful fun night !   
     Mike Bacon (Chairman WEECC) 

CHARITY  GALA NIGHT 
IN AID OF SAVE THE CHILDREN  

 
Enjoy an evening of Opera Classics and Show Music 

All seated in the marquee on  
West End Village Green 
MONDAY 27 AUGUST  

Starts 7.00pm  Tickets available.  
Contact: Roger Marsden 01932 866645 

onethegarth@gmail.com 

http://www.weecc.co.uk/


ESHER & DISTRICT  
RACING PIGEON CLUB 

 
Last season, after a titanic struggle, 
we retained our position as the lead-
ing federation club by winning the 
Federation Points Trophy by 6 
points. At one stage we were trailing 
by 30 points, but as true champions 
we came back strongly. 
     This season as we approach the 
end of old bird racing, we are cur-
rently trailing in the championship by 
18 points, but we expect to come 
back strongly again. Make sure that 
you check our race results that are 
posted on the notice board each 
week. 
 
     We continue to be strongly led by 
our President and Secretary, Allen 

Palmer, who sets the pace by racing 
every week. 

Michael Charlton 

BUTTONS & BOW CLUB 
(for the over 60s) 

The Club is as busy as ever with membership increasing. 
It is surprising how many of our senior citizens are around and in 
need of friendship, You will certainly find it at our club. 
     What have we been up to? Well, obviously we celebrated           
St. George’s Day by decorating the hall with flags and wearing red 
and white attire topped with hats to enjoy a wonderful cream tea!  
      
The  next celebration was, of course, Prince Harry and Meghan     
Markle’s Royal Wedding on 19th May at Windsor Castle.   A special 
tea with entertainment which was enjoyed by all with some energetic 
members dancing and even jiving!  Each member was presented 
with a commemorative teaspoon.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A trip in the sunshine on the Watercress Line with lunch on board 
was enjoyed by many members and inevitably brought home     
bunches of watercress! 
A visit to the training base for the Canine Partners which are dogs 
who care for disabled people.  This is the chosen charity for this 
year. On Saturday 15th September from 10.00 to 12.15am in the 
Village Hall we will be holding a coffee morning with plenty of 
stalls and a great Raffle as always to raise funds for the charity.  
Please support this wonderful charity, especially all your dog lovers. 
     Members recently returned from a trip to Eastbourne  and are 
now looking forward to a visit to the Isle of Wight.  Future outings 
are planned to Kew Gardens, HMS Belfast, Hastings, Worthing, 
Milestones and Amberley Museum.  
     Wouldn’t you like to join us and go out in a group? Then pop in 
and meet us on a Monday afternoon between 2.00 and 4.30pm in 
West End Village Club or to find out more give  me, Betty, a call on 
01372 465937.                                                          Betty Bowpitt 

Prince Harry and      
Meghan Markle            

on their wedding day. 
The Duke and Duchess 

of Sussex  

 

 
 

  Any person wishing to join the WEGS can call  
  Dave Morgan  

  on  07956 129987  
  or  

  Allistar Goff 
on  07958 221566. 

WEST END GOLF  
SOCIETY  

Beginners Drawing and                               
Watercolour class 

 

 
Come to the art studio in Esher. Every 

Tuesday and Wednesday night 7.15pm to 
9.15pm. 12 week course discount 

 
After School Art class for children 8+yrs 

 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 

Every Tuesday and Wednesday                        
4pm to 5.30pm. 

12 week course discount 
Contact Lucinda (FE Tutor) 

 on 07971 603876 


